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ROYAL ALBERT HALL—SUNDAY 8TH MARCH 2020 

What an amazing experience the children had on     
Sunday singing at the Royal Albert Hall along with 

many other Primary Schools.  

A big thank you and well done to Mr Lovell and Mrs 
Neicho who taught the children the songs and         

accompanied them on Sunday. 

  

MILK ORDERS FOR THE SUMMER TERM 
(APRIL—JULY 2020) 

It is time to book your child’s milk for the Summer 
Term.  Cost is £18.00. This can be paid on the 
school gateway or by cheque/cash to the office. 

DEADLINE IS 1ST APRIL 2020. 

 

Even if your child is entitled 
to FREE milk, it needs to be        

ordered via the office. 

 

After the Easter Holiday Herts Catering 
will be offering a choice of Jacket    

Potato.  This will be in addition to the 
usual options of Meat, Vegetarian or 

School Packed Lunch. 

This will be an ongoing addition to the 
school dinner menu.  The jacket potato 
will be available to have with fillings 
such as beans, cheese, salad, tuna.  
The cost will be £2.50 per day for   
children in Years 3—6 and free for  

children in years Reception—2 

 

 

 

A copy of the school dinner menu is 
available on the school website.   

SAVE THE DATE 
SUMMER FAIR 

SATURDAY 4TH JULY 2020 
 

If you would like a stall or can help 
out with organising the Fair please get 

in touch with the PTA. 
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GYMNASTICS CLUB 

TUESDAYS 3.15PM—4.15PM—28TH APRIL—7TH JULY 2020 

To reserve a place please book online at www.risingstars-online.co.uk 

11 weeks course @ £4 per week (Reception—Year 6 children) 

Creswick’s Got Talent 

 

 

The auditions will take place week beginning 
Monday 16th March 2020 

CARRIAGEWAY WORKS IN GREAT LEY 

Remedial works will be carried out throughout the length of Great Ley on Thursday 19th March 2020.  Works 
between 9.30am and 3pm.  Vehicles may not be allowed access through the road closure during the works, except 
for emergency vehicles.  Hertfordshire County Council are unable to provide information of which part of the road 

will have access and when. Please speak to the on-site team on the day who will be able to advise on access. 
Please refer to the yellow signboards on the street to see the exact dates, timings and permit number. Any date 

changes to these works will be communicated on the yellow sign boards at either end of the street and at 
www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/roadclosures.  The works are weather dependent and may be postponed if poor weather 

is forecast. 

Year 4 Parent Information Session  

24th April @ 9am 

Maths information session is for year 4 parents to    

explain the multiplication tables check that Year 4   

pupils will be undertaking.  The session will be run by 

Mrs Humbles and Miss Stevens 

Please book via  https://creswick.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/  

Class photographs will be taken on 
Thursday 19th March during the 
school day.  Proofs will be sent 
home within the next two weeks 
and orders can be placed on-line 

direct with the photographer. 

NURSERY APPLICATIONS FOR  

SEPTEMBER 2020 

 Deadline for applications : 5th April 2020 

Allocation date will be : 22nd April 2020 

Application forms can be obtained from the office 

Kim Bates is our School Family Worker and is here at Creswick Tuesdays and Thursdays from 
9am until 5pm, and Wednesdays 9am until 3pm.  SHE WILL BE HOSTING A TEA/COFFEE 
AFTERNOON ON MARCH 19TH @ 2.30PM at the Family Centre. Pop in and have a cup of 

tea/coffee with her and even a piece of cake. You can sign up to the event via the cres-
wick.parentseveningsystem.co.uk website, or contact a member of the school office who will be 

happy to put your name down. 

https://creswick.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

